Thame Amnesty Newsletter
January 2013

Next Meeting 
Wednesday 23rd January
 7.30 – 9.00 

 Sports Centre

Lord Williams Lower School
Join us for the first meeting of 2013 and contribute to events planning, actions and fund raising. 
Bob will also be providing feedback from the recent AIUK Extraordinary General Meeting held in London
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Contact Bob for further details -
christinefieldsend@hotmail.com
December Meeting
Our December meeting was the Christmas social and our thanks go to Anita & Gary for all their hard work in hosting this event. 
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Membership

Please note that its annual subscriptions time - £5 is payable either directly to Owen (4 Cedar Crescent, Thame OX9 2AU) or at the next meeting. Contact davies2399@yahoo.co.uk for further information.
Chair – Bob Fieldsend, Vice-Chair – Anita Clayton, Treasurer – Owen Davies, Press & Publicity – Jeannette Watson & Newsletter/Secretary – Julia Worms

Future Events 
Amnesty South Midlands Regional Conference
26th January 2013
Multi-Cultural Centre, Aylesbury
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The topic for the conference is ‘How Do We Pursue Our Objective – Supporting Human Rights?’

Speakers include Hugh Sandeman (North Africa), Oliver Sprague (Arms Trade Treaty), Wisam Elhamoui & Laila Alodaat (Syria) & Kate Allen (Director AIUK) & Sarah O’Grady (AIUK)

If you would like to attend please contact Bob Corn on 01296 662267 or bb_corn@yahoo.co.uk

***At least one car will be going from Thame to this event - phone Sue on 07771 898696 for details***
‘Patent Pending’
Thame Amnesty Concert

8.00 pm - 27th January 2013

Players Theatre, Nelson Street
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This evening of words and music is our major fund raiser of the year – so please come along and support us. Tickets are available from Arts Desire, Swan Walk
 (£8 or £6 concessions). Tickets are selling fast so book as soon as you can to avoid disappointment.







We regularly meet on the 4th Wednesday of the month at 7:30pm on the first floor of the Sports Centre at Lord Williams Lower School, Queen’s Rd, Thame – please feel free to join us.   

